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Comments: Hi,

I believe that the Stibnite mine project is a completely unnecessary and detrimental project to continue with. The

south fork of the salmon river has a beautiful ecosystem and one of the last native spawning grounds for Chinook

salmon which are incredibly important to that ecosystem. If we want to continue to live on this earth we need to

protect these important and beautiful places that surround us.


